
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

I hope that everyone is doing good and in the best of health possible. I would 
like to wish all of you a very Happy Spring! I would like to pass along some 
information for those of you with young children or grandchildren: 

1)  There will be a BBQ with the Easter bunny at the Cheektowaga Town Park Mega Shelter on 
Saturday April 16th starting at 12:00 pm. There will be Easter egg hunts, crafts, outdoor games 
and a bounce house. 

2) The Amherst Police Community Policing & Training Facility at 4220 Bailey Ave. In Amherst will 
be having an Eggstravanza Egg Hunt. It will be held Saturday April 1st from 10 am -1 pm for  
children Ages 11 and Under. 

Our next scheduled meeting will be Saturday, April 12th. The Executive board will meet at 10: 00 
AM with the membership meeting starting at 11:00 AM. Just a reminder, if you have family mem-

bers they are   welcome to come with you.  We have Wi-Fi available for them to use in the Manor or if it is nice 
day, they could do things outside. If your spouse is interested, the Lamm Post Auxiliary would 
love for them to consider becoming a member. 

Once the weather gets better and the Grove opens, we would like to bring back  

The "Bring a dish to Pass" night a couple times a month. It would be a lot of fun and it would be 
a great opportunity to mingle with other members and their families. Please let us know if you 
would be interested in participating in something like that. If you have other ideas that you would 
like to share please let us know. Email: georgeflammpost622@gmail.com 

 If you are a Veteran and not a member of our Post but you enjoy our website, please consider joining our Legion 
Family. 

Commanders Message 

 

For God and Country 

Commander Phil 



All of the posted Meat Raffles at the George F. Lamm Post are open to 

the public. More information on some of the raffles can be found on our    

website, http://americanlegionpost622.com/newandupcomingevenets 

Attention Lamm Post Members 

If you have an email address, but 

are not currently receiving the 

newsletter, Lamm Lights, to your in 

box, please send us your email      

information to : 

georgeflammpost622@gmail.com 





https://buffaloniagarahonorflight.org 



Contact the Post at 

gflamm962@gmail.com 
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Follow the Lamm Post 

on Face Book 

George F. Lamm 

(American Legion Post) 



American Legion Donated $7,000 to the 

Varity the children's charity in March 

2025. Most of the funds came from the 

Oktoberfest fund raising party in 2024. 





 


